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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 

Date:  February 17, 2014 
 

Subject: Printing on I/O modules changing to Tampo printing 
 
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill is changing the printing method on its 
I/O modules from laser etching to tampo printing. This change will not affect the specification of 
the I/O modules. Please note, this is the same printing used on the AC Output (black case) 
modules for the past 25 years. 
 

Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization.  

 

Description of Change 
Printing on I/O modules changing to Tampo printing.  
 

Effective Date 
May 1, 2014 
 

Part Numbers Affected 
 
All standard parts beginning with: 
70- 
70G- 
70L- 
70M- 
 

Action Required 
No action is required.  
 
 
 


